

Minutes



MMH– September 12, 2022		
9.12.2022		MCC Room
Called to Order	6:30pm	
Attendance	Mel, Garth, JoAnn, Ryan, Jeff, Bev, Tyler, Scott, Natalie, Darla, Jamie, Jarrett, Brent, Dion, Kevin, Derek, Curt, Colin,	
Regrets		
Old Business		
- Approval of Aug 8 minutes		
Reports:		
<div>Treasurer's Report</div> <div><ul style="list-style-type: none">- Deposits from registration night have been completed. Executive team did a good job and Brent is very close to having everything balanced.- AA registrations are in account as well, will get them a separate account and transfer money to them once the team has been formed.</div> <div>Registrar's Report</div> <div><ul style="list-style-type: none">- Darla went through the number of players at each age level, largely in line with what had been expected after online registration. Number of teams stays the same. U9 Team to enter PV league with request that teams be placed into different divisions.</div> <div>Development Report</div> <div><ul style="list-style-type: none">- Dion reported that there will be 2 Coach Certification Clinics hosted in Miami in November, further details TBD.- Dion has requested small area games clinic and checking clinic for Morden, these are specialty coaches' clinics. Costs would be covered by HM and PVMH.- Also looking at HM clinics that players could attend.- Ref Clinic in Morden Oct 8</div> <div>Female Hockey</div> <div><ul style="list-style-type: none">- Nat reports that we just had 2 girls signed up for U9 team. 1 of which will play in Carman, the other will play up with U11 team.- U11 team is set, has goalies. U13 team may add 1 player from Red River, will need to find a goalie though, common problem in the region.</div>		
Review:		
- n/a		
New Business		

Minutes



PVMHA Meetings

- Ty reports that Semi-annual meeting will take place Oct 5 in Miami 7pm.
- Team formation will be conducted via email the week of Oct 17.

Goaltender Development

- There seems to be a need for goaltender related resources including evaluations and in season development sessions focused on U9 and U11.
- Derek to look into finding a candidate that might run development sessions.
- May also leverage high school goalie in the community.
- Ty to apply for grant related to this initiative.

Bantam AA

- 46 currently registered.
- Ty to send invitations to register to players once AAA roster has been reduced.
- Evaluators are in place, jerseys have been ordered.
- KP to prepare skills session plan and be on the ice for those. Also find goalie evaluator.
- Coaches set for Saturday and Sunday intersquad games. (Garth, Kevin Henderson, Scott, Colin).

Fundraising

- New Idea for MMH teams, could choose to sell IceMelt Salt Shakers from Ecosolutions.net
- MMH would need to purchase a pallet of 200 shakers and teams could sell and keep profits.

Ice Schedule

- Practice schedule is set, may need to be adjusted based on U15 and U18 teams.

Pre-Season Program Feedback

- Overall 3on3 very well received, players enjoy this, lots of demand.
- Would like to avoid long weekends, corn and apple in the future.
- Encourage coaches to be more engaged during the game, acting as ref when needed.
- Suggest that rather than have skill zone for entire period, work on skills at the start and then run 3on3 games for remainder. Use buzzers rather than change on fly.

Tournaments

- Sanctions in place for all tournaments except female teams.

U7 Convener

- Scott will look after this.

Evaluations

- Still no one in place. Agreement made with Bombers for them to provide 4 evaluators to be there for the weekend.
- Will get help running skills sessions from Hockey Skills High School Kids.
- Kevin and Mel to get jerseys to match players trying out.
- Kevin to find goalie evaluator. Also send email asking for positions.
- Suggested that kids can choose to skip evaluations and be placed onto the bronze team.

Concession

- Existing lease is up for renewal, Scott, Ty, Garth, Kevin maybe to set up meeting with city to renew.
- Need to replace concession manager as Ginette will step down. Garth to get in contact with those that have shown interest and try to get plan in place this week.
- Ginette will make initial food order this week.

Coach / Manager Meeting

- October 4th 6:30-7:30 U7-U9 & 8-9 U11 and up Chiropractic room

Minutes



Open Discussion:

- Encourage exec to bring candy to concession that will be traded for pucks retrieved around the rink.

Next Meeting: Oct 3, 2022, Crocus Room, 6:30pm

Action Items:

	Motioned	Seconded	Any Opposing	Carried
Accept Aug 8 Minutes	Bev	Garth	No	Yes
Motions to sponsor 2 public skating dates this year.	Bev	Scott	No	Yes

Meeting Adjourned at 8:49pm

Motion to adjourn: Garth

Seconded: Brent